
Hi Rising 6th Graders,

Congratulations on finishing the year strong and I wish you all a wonderful and well-earned summer
vacation! The attached packet is for you to do over the course of the summer. It is organized by the
week. Feel free to use that structure or to move ahead of the schedule and finish early! You will bring
the completed packets to Melissa in the fall.

Note that some of the problems are optional (“May Do”) because we did not cover those topics in
class.

Happy summer!!
Damon
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